
HAPFS Announcement 
Update of Mailing Address 

 
 

As per our previous announcement on “Reminder on AEOI and Update of Mailing Address” in March 2021, HSBC 

has already started sending all correspondence directly to members based on the residential address record.  As 

you may be aware, Member Benefits Statement (“MBS”) was sent to you directly by HSBC in May 2021 instead 

of through hospitals.  This not only shortens the delivery time, but also ensure accurate delivery of the MBS to 

your correspondence address.   

 

In order to ensure that you could receive all future communications from HSBC promptly, you should keep them 

informed of any changes in your mailing address as early as possible.  Please note that you need to update 

your latest address with HSBC even if you have already changed the address record with HA HR.   

 

If you have not yet received this year’s MBS or you have moved to a new address, please update your address 

record with HSBC now by filling in the “Change of Particulars Form for (Extended) Member” which can be 

downloaded from HAHR Intranet (https://hapfs.home/pfund.aspx?categoryid=5&groupid=36) or INVESNet 

(http://www.hapfs.invesco.com.hk).  Please return your completed form by mail to "HSBC Institutional Trust 

Services (Asia) Limited, Member Services, PO Box 73448, Kowloon Central Post Office, Hong Kong."  A 

confirmation letter will be sent to you once the record is updated successfully. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  Should you want to check your current address record held 

by HSBC or have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact Invesco member hotline for HA employees 

at (852) 3191 8088.  
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